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11/01/2018  13:27:102017/6230/P OBJ Eddie Bovingdon Dear Team

I would like to object to this proposal as it will have a massive effect on our communal 

garden and the amount of direct daylight we will receive (Our "Right to Light") .This garden 

has been part of the heritage and soul of this property for over a hundred years and is still 

being enjoyed today by the families living here. It is so important and rare that we keep this 

space lush and green for all future generations to enjoy. Our communal garden space is a 

place where all the neighbours are very much involved with growing and planting of our own 

fruits and vegetables and share BBQ days together. We have created a small eco system 

for the "Urban Bee" population, this is something we all feel very strongly about and with no 

daylight to our garden we will not be able to maintain its lush and beautiful character. 

The increase in height for this proposed development, will reduce our wonderful garden 

area to a lifeless patch of soil. 

I am not against the redevelopment of the building in question, in fact i am very happy to 

see the local community developed and be part of regeneration. We implore you not to 

grant planning to this application based on the increase in height that it will have on the 

existing property. 

Yours sincerely

Eddie Bovingdon
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